
Respected Senate Members,
 
The visa capping bill is unfair with the international students specially those who have

been able to meet the 120 pints criteria and lodge an 885 visa. Specifically when there

have been already so many changes in the immigration laws, those who have already

lodged their PR should not be affected. You can raise the points threshold in the future or

make any other amendments that you would think would be able to cut down the number

of applicants but please don’t pass such bills which will affect the  people who have

already lodged their applications and are genuine. This would ruin all their efforts and

dreams. This bill would shatter them. They believed in fairness of Australian laws, they

loved Australia that’s why they did their level best to be able to meet 120 points criteria

and raise and boost the Australian economy. Please don’t do this to us, we would be

really grateful.


